
FYI

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haley Mottel (HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov) <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/24/2015 4:08:18 PM
Subject: The DHEC Board just voted to submit Catherine Heigel's name to Governor Haley for 

approval as DHEC Director. Please find her resume attached.
Attachments: Catherine Heigel 03.18.15.pdf

From: Smith, Austin
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 4:04 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Godfrey, Rob; Burns, James
Subject:

Katherine,

The DHEC Board just voted to submit Catherine Heigel's name to Governor Haley for approval as DHEC Director. 
Please find her resume attached.

Best,

Austin
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